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CHIEF OFFICER POST-SERVICE EMPLOYMENT 
In March 2018, the Home Office introduced a requirement for Chief Officers to provide notification of their post-service employment within 12 months of them leaving the police service.  This also placed a requirement on for Police and Crime Commissioners to review and approve the suitability of Chief Officers’ post-service employment.  For transparency purposes, Police and Crime Commissioners are then required to publish details on their website. 

	
Name of applicant
	
Title of former Chief Officer role
	
Date left/retired from the police service
	
New appointment/employment
	
PCC recommendation on proposed appointment (including any conditions)


	
Alec Wood
	
Chief Constable
	
28th September 2018
	
Consultancy – self-employed

	
Appropriate 



Further details of the Home Office guidance regarding Chief Officers’ post-service employment can be found on the link below:
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/chief-officers-post-service-employment

